Daily Announcements
Friday, May 3rd
Are you ready? Here is today's (Friday) class schedule:
6th and 7th grade will start with period 2, followed by periods 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 1. 
Sixth grade will have lunch after period 4.
7th-grade lunch is after period 5 and 8th grade after period 6. 
Eighth Grade students are taking the Science PSSA; please avoid the 8th-grade hallway in the morning.
The 6th-grade teachers would like to congratulate the following students for their hard work this month earning them Student of the Month. 
The Sea Lions Team: Andrew Fitti, Charlie Thompson, Ava Malosh, and Gwyndolyn Reiff. 
The Polar Bears: Leesa Pumpuckdee, Zoe Drucker, Ben Scotti, and Bo Melnyk. 
The Beluga Whales: Ella Kearns, Colton Morris, Maya Brooks, and Spiro Voulgaridis.
Congrats and Keep working hard!
Paranormal Studies club is canceled this afternoon (Friday).
The High School Cheerleading Team is inviting all 8th-grade cheerleaders to an open cheerleading Clinic on Tuesday, May 7th from 6 - 8 pm in the east commons at the High School.
Mark your calendars now for the next French club meeting on Tuesday, May 14. We will be planning our end of year dinner. You want to be sure to be there.
The 7th Grade Baseball team has now scored over 6 runs in all of their games. They continued their streak beating Strath Haven 9-1.
Right around noon you will start hearing a lot of cheering outside! Yes, we are all excited that the PSSAs are over, but this cheering is for our athletes because Haverford is hosting the Delco Invitational today on the track. Come out after school to cheer on our HMS track and field team in their events!
The 7th Grade Boys' lacrosse team lost to a tough E.T. Richardson Team yesterday. Ryan Campbell, and Brendan "B-Man" Rosato each scored in the game while Charlie Baraldi made some great saves.
The 8th Grade Boys' Lacrosse Team tied E.T. Richardson yesterday by a score of 4-4. Curran Kranick, Shane "The Sidewinder" McKelvey, and Nickolas McKendry scored in the game, Michael Simpson provided great defense, and Jonas "Thank you goal post" Ziga made some clutch saves.
We have a few lost items since our last broadcast. This ring was turned in along with a Vera Wang bag and a little key. If one of these items are yours come to the tech office to reclaim it. If you left a box of pin-on buttons in the cafeteria this morning see Mrs. Lawless.
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